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The Pennsylvania legislature is currently reviewing House Bill 2069 which contains 

Amendments to the current PACE Act (P.L.351, No.91, known as the State Lottery 

Law.) When and if passed, this new legislation will, among other things, change 

the current PACE reimbursement formula. 

 

A new PACE Provider Agreement is being distributed which has been revised to be 

more flexible to accommodate possible changes while still being compliant with 

the current PACE legislation.  

 

The new Agreement is being mailed to all non-chain pharmacies and will be 

available to chains by FTP, secure e-mail or, upon request, by mail. The mailing of 

all Agreements will be done by June 1, 2016.    

 

 

 When and if, the legislation passes, PROVIDERS WILL BE NOTIFIED BY BULLETIN 

OF THE NEW REIMBURSEMENT FORMULA AND THE EFFECTIVE DATE. 

 

 

 

 

 

Questions should be directed to Provider Services at 1-800-835-4080. 


